

7/6/21 LCD A team Meeting

Attendees: Erin, Sean, Matt, Mary, Natalie

- LCD Funding
 - All the paperwork is in, Erin is just waiting for office of sponsored programs (OSP) - Erin is thinking wednesday it may be completed
 - we had been wanting to rebudget funding - OSP told us to wait until making a modification to the budget, and that time is now - Erin will send Sean an email of which line items will be rebudgeted - Sean needs to email OSP to approve rebudgeting of line items
- Updates from last meeting
 - Conceptual model
 - Built by FWS species status assessment team for BT - Sean sent it to Natalie - it is very extensive, the cadillac of conceptual models - think about how WSCT may vary from BT
 - Subject Matter [expert survey](#)
 - Our intent is to bring together subject matter experts on each of these features - This time around, we will send out a survey to subject matter experts before convening
 - Edits:
 - Is there anything you'd like to share that was not asked?
 - Are there any land use planning processes in your area that we need to be aware of in respect to this initiative?
 - Some acknowledgement that offers info about the cultural piece/ Indigenous participation that we are integrating - indicating that we are inclusive of all governments on the landscape
 - On threats question, have it as a multiple choice question
 - Allow for ranking of threats question
 - Add a time availability question
 - Add more subheadings
 - Platform to use
 - Mary will look at what formatting can be used in google form
 - Tech report
 - Open to comments until the end of the week (7/9)
- Tech Team meeting
 - Natalie will reach out to Kathy to confirm that she'd still like to share at Tech team meeting
 - We can share out the Tech team report with the Tech team group